
 

 

 

 

 

Nearly new books appeal 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

During the Summer months a “Book Nook” was built in Key Stage Two. The aim 

of the “Book Nook” is to provide children with an opportunity to explore new 

authors and continue to develop an enthusiasm and love of reading. We hope 

the “Book Nook” will go “live” this month. In order to do so I am appealing to 

your generosity and making a request for books. If you would like to donate a 

nearly new or new book to this project we would appreciate receiving them as 

soon as possible, particularly as we will celebrate Roald Dahl Day on Friday 13th 

September 2019. We hope to fill our “Book Nook” with a variety of novels and 

both fiction and non-fiction books. 

Please send in any donated books to  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. Look out on Facebook for when we 

officially announce our grand opening of the “Book Nook.” 

 

Many thanks, 

Jennifer Fuller (literacy co-ordinator) 

Key Stage Two team 

 


